
Základná škola, Bernolákova 35, 942 01 Šurany 

 

 

THE SCHOOL MAGAZINE       WE 

THE SCHOOL YEAR : 2020/ 2021 

 

ISSUE : THE FIRST /1st 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school magazine is published by the pupils - members 

of the after school activity Školský časopis. (Školský časopis 

je publikovaný žiakmi – členmi záujmového krúžku Školský 

časopis). 

  

Žiaci: členovia záujmového krúžku 

Zodpovedná učiteľka: Mgr. E.Juríková 



Dear readers, 
 

let us introduce the new school magazine of pupils of the Primary  School 
in Bernolák Street 35 in Šurany in the English version. The main aim of 

the magazine is to bring the news about life of pupils in our school. Every 

student can write an article about his /her hobbies, interests, ideas about 
life, his/her idols.  We will also publish  your photos, pictures, drawings 

etc. 

The magazine will be made by pupils  at the after school activities. 
 

We wish you happy reading. 
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THE NEW SCHOOL  YEAR  STARTED 

 
The new school year started on the 2nd September. Pupils were welcomed 

by their form teachers in classrooms. 
Pupils and all staff of the school had to keep the antiepidemiologic 

instructions of the Ministry of Education and the Chief Hygienist because 

of the virus Covid – 19. 
 

We have put some questions to the Head teacher of the 

school Mrs. Hatinová. 

Q:  How do you feel at the beginning of the school year? 

Mrs. Hatinová: We  started the school year 2020/2021 in 

different way as the former ones because of the virus Covid 

-19. Everybody at school has to be tolerant, disciplined, 

patient and considerate of others. 

Q: How did you spent your holidays? 

Mrs. Hatinová: I mostly worked during holidays. There 

was a lot of work at school: we have prepared classrooms 

and staircases for the new school year. The school kitchen 

was reconstructed. If I had some free time I spent it with 

my family. 

Q: What do you wish to pupils and teachers into the 

new school year? 

Mrs. Hatinová: I wish to everybody a lot of health, success, 

happiness. 

 



COVID – 19  IN OUR 

SCHOOL 
 
The school has done the  preventive 
measures against 

dangerous virus. Pupils and the 

school staff wear face masks, body 
temperature is measured of all 

pupils every morning, notice: face 

mask – distance – hands is in every room in the school. There was made 
a special timetable for every class for  having lunch. 

 

RECONSTRUCTION OF THE SCHOOL KITCHEN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The reconstruction of the school kitchen was done during summer holidays. 

We thank to all people who have renewed it for our pupils . 

 

 



PURPOSEFUL  TRAINING 
 
There was a special day for all pupils of 
the school on 11th September.  They  had a 
training of the first aid , they  spoke 
about environment, how to be healthy, about 
keeping traffic rules. Then they went to the 
countryside and did a lot of activities. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         EUROPEAN  DAY  OF  LANGUAGES  2020 

 
Pupils of the school celebrated the European Day of Languages, which is celebrated 

every year on 26th September, in their own way. They were drawing flags of some  

European countries, were singing the Vietnamese song, acting story in English 

language, they were learning how to greet in some languages, making projects about 

chosen European countries, they were talking about the work of an air  hostess with 

Mrs. Paulišinová, the  former air hostess, they did a quiz about languages. 

Pupils liked the activities and they look forward to the next European Day of 

Languages. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WE WANT TO HAVE A NICE PLACE 

 

The girls and boys from the class IX. A helped to plant 

some flowers,  plants and bushes in front of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                            WHAT CAN WE DO ? 
 
Pupils from V. A can do a lot of things. They can swim, they can run, they 
can skate. They can play football very well, play PC games very well. 

Some of them can´t play the piano, they can´t dance and dive. Some pupils 

can´t do magic very well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY CORNER  HAPPY CORNER HAPPY CORNER 

 
Teacher:Jimmy, why don´t you wash your face? I can see what you had for breakfast 

this morning. 

Jimmy: What was it? 

Teacher: Eggs. 

Jimmy: You´re wrong. That was yeasterday morning! 

 

 


